
From: Younghein, Meredith L.
Sent: 5/7/2014 11:27:38 AM
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: R. 14-02-001: Joint Reliability Plan Workshop Notice: May 13th

To all Parties in R.14-02-001:

Please note that the location of the workshop has changedfrom the CPUC auditorium to the 
Milton Marks conference center, located 2 blocks from the CPUC building on Golden Gate 
Avenue between Polk and Larkin.

Public Workshop Notice: CPUC Staff Workshop on Track One of the Joint Reliability Plan
(Multi-Year Forward Resource Adequacy), R.14-02-001 
Tuesday May Milton Marks State Conference Center, Monterey Room 
13th, 2014 
10am-4pm 455 Golden Gate Avenue (lower level)

San Francisco, California 94102
(Please allow extra time for security screening)
(Wheelchair Accessible)

Remote Access

To Join by Phone:

Teleconference number: 866-687-1443

Participant code: 1049466

To join by WebEx:

Meeting information

Meeting Number: 744 905 331

Meeting Password: reliability

SB GT&S 0076768

mailto:Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov


To start or join the online meeting go to
https://van.webex.eom/van/j .php?MTID=m8ea27daaaad9e9b53f77cbad67bf473a

Purpose

At this workshop, California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) staff will present and 
facilitate inter-agency discussion, party presentations, and informal comment on issues scoped 
under “Track One” in the Preliminary Scoping Memo for Proceeding R. 14-02-001.

Staff expects presentations to cover policy issues related to the potential design of a Multi-Year 
Resource Adequacy program, including but not limited to:

Potential capacity procurement requirements and types of capacity procurement,

Inter-agency panel discussion on mechanics of multi-year forward RA,

Mitigation of over-procurement and under-procurement,

Etc.

The workshop will not be transcribed. A draft agenda will be sent to the service list prior to 
the workshop. If you are a party interested in making a short presentation, or have any 
questions, please contact Meredith Younghein at (415) 703- 5953 or 
Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ea.gov. We will do our best to ensure that the web/tele­
conferencing works smoothly for this workshop.

FYI: The transcript from the 1st JRP Workshop will be posted to the docket card for the 
proceeding, and should be posted 7 days from the workshop. Presentations from the 1st JRP 
Workshop will be sent to the service list by the end of this week.

Meredith Leigh Younghein

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission
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(415) 703-5953

mly@cpuc.ca.gov
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